July 19,1973

Greetings!

Was there someone at the recent lLest Coast URANTIA Conference

that you forgot to get the address of and you were thinking

about getting in touch with them again? A copy of the master

list of those attending is included. Open those communications
lines!

The new Agondonter, the First Urantia Society of Los Angeles'
newsletter is dying for news of your URANTIAZING processes,
whether you're alone in your area or if you already feel that
there are too many people at the meetings, everyone cen benefit
from your experienceg., Many persons at the last convention

told me that they'd like the Agondonter to serve as a means for
study groups to see what others are doing and studying.

ihe new Agondonter will (hopefully) be publishied monthly and

will be sent free tc anyone who requests it, If those persons

who liked the idea of a monthly newsletter could donate a

few dollars a year or whatever, the Agondonter could support

its meager (projected) $200 a year budget by itself.,

As of now 1 am requesting from all of you all sorts of personal
testimonies, favorite passages, summaries of meetings, progress
reports on various projects, poems, questions looking for answers,
births, marriages, fusions, cartoons and just about any up-
welling of the S8pirit of Truth that is printable. Send the names
and adresses of people you would like to have on the Agondonter
mailing list, those who attended the conferenee and all of FUSLA
is about all I have now,

Address all communications to The Agondonter, Box 5488, fullerton,
California 92635.

"With God, absolutely nothing is impossible."

Jim McNelly

Agondonter Editor



